
 

 
 

DATE: 19.8.2020 

REPORT ON 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (ONLINE) 

DATE: 19/08/2020 

TIME: 7.00 PM 

PLATFORM: GOOGLE MEET (ONLINE) 

Meeting URL: https://meet.google.com/pcm-eyow-dps 
 

 

On August 19th, 2020, the Department of Botany, Holy Cross College organizes “Parent- 

Teacher Meet” that serves as a connection platform for parents, teachers and the students, where teacher 

and parents come together to enrich the student’s educational experiences and discussed variety of 

issues, regarding all round development of students. The meeting is organized in such a way that parents 

have a chance of one-to-one interaction with the teachers before the Semester End Exams. It aims at 

bridging the gap between parents, students and teachers, keeping parents inform about their wards 

performance and progress, discussed the causes behind the student behaviour and performance. This 

enables the parents to know about the areas of improvements of their ward, so that they make him/her 

work towards improvement in the courses required. This meeting provided a platform where the parents 

and teachers also got to know about each individual personally, so that they can plan accordingly for 

better results and growth of our students. Overall, it is a platform for sharing the suggestions that helps 

in improving our students’ progress. 
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DATE: 24.06.2021 

REPORT ON 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (ONLINE) 

DATE: 24/06/2021 

TIME: 5.00 PM 

PLATFORM: GOOGLE MEET (ONLINE) 

Meeting URL: https://meet.google.com/bxo-dcvs-hwy 
 

 

A parents-teachers’ meeting was held online on 24th June, 2021 for 2nd, 4th and 6th semester 

students of Botany Honours through Google meet from 5.00 PM onwards. Parents were informed prior 

regarding the meeting. Total 43 students’ parents/guardian joined the meet for First year. Meeting 

started with power point presentation. Parents were informed about the University internal eligibility 

criteria as well as passing criteria, the importance of online attendance for the same and overall 

progression of the class and their performance in 1st internal exam. Following that, one to one 

interaction started at 5:45 PM using the same platform. Total 21 parents joined one to one interaction 

with the Faculties to discuss their ward’s individual progress. Most of the parents asked about their 

ward’s study progression and how they can improve more for upcoming exams. They were asked to 

advise their ward to work harder for next exam and college will also help them preparing better for 

future by giving regular assignments, solving doubts, SLSS (student learning support system) program. 

Few parents discussed attendance issues due to medical reason, specially those who suffered from 

COVID19. They were informed about attendance criterion that includes medical leave. Many parents 

were inquiring about the covid situation in campus and about starting the offline sessions. They were 

informed that decision will be taken by the College authority according to the government guidelines 

and students will be informed about that. Few parents were asking about tentative dates for university 



 

exam. They were informed that as the year has started late, it may be expected in September. Regarding 

fee issue, they were asked to talk to the university. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


